
 
 

 

7th September, 2018 
 

 

 
SUCCESS STORIES OF THE TOPPERS OF THE JUNE 2018 EXAM 

 
 
Dear Students 
 
We heartily congratulate you on being declared as the Rank Holder in the June 2018 session of 
examination conducted by the Institute. 
 
By excelling in the aforementioned examination, you have set an example for other students as 
well.  
 
Keeping in view your success, it has been decided by the Institute to publish your success story in 
the form of a Video Byte at the website of the Institute and other social media platforms of the 
Institute. 
 

Kindly prepare a Video Byte of 2-3 minutes and upload the same on You-tube and thereafter send 
us the link of the Youtube video at provisional@icsi.edu with your name, Registration number, 
Stage and Rank. 
 
We would like you to briefly describe the key points in the video byte of having attained this 
grand success in the examination. This may include your planned approach towards studies, the 
methodology, time devoted, and role of Class Room teaching Centres of the ICSI etc. On receipt 
of these details, the same will be uploaded on the website of the Institute. 
 
This will immensely help in motivating other CS aspiring students and students of the Institute. 
 
We hope to receive your video links by 12th of September 2018. 
 
Congratulations to you once again! 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
(Ankur Yadav) 
Joint Secretary, Senior Grade 
 


